

## Free webinars to help you protect children online

In partnership with the <u>eSafety Commissioner</u>, the Council of Catholic School Parents will be holding two free webinars to provide parents and carers with strategies to establish a safe online environment for their children.

The sessions will be presented by Greg Gebhart, one of Australia's leading online safety presenters. Greg has provided presentations to more than 800,000 participants at state, national and international events.

## Tech, teens and time online

One hour webinar suitable for parents and carers of young people aged 12-18 years old.

The session will cover:

- ideas to start the chat about harmful content, relationships and online harassment
- strategies for addressing common digital parenting challenges
- online wellbeing strategies for teens
- how to get help if things go wrong.

### 7.30 - 8.30 pm Tuesday 23 March 2021

Register at ccsp.catholic.edu.au/webinar

# Helping kids thrive online

One hour webinar suitable for parents and carers of children aged 5-12 years old.

This session will cover:

- ideas to start the chat about harmful content, contact with strangers and online bullying
- strategies for addressing common digital parenting challenges
- skills that young people need to protect themselves online
- how to get help if things go wrong.

#### 12.30 - 1.30 pm Thursday 25 March 2021

Register at ccsp.catholic.edu.au/webinar

For more information contact Clare Dunstan <a href="mailto:clare-dunstan@ccsp.catholic.edu.au">clare.dunstan@ccsp.catholic.edu.au</a>

The Council of Catholic School Parents (CCSP) is the peak representative body for parents with children in Catholic schools in NSW and ACT.

Level 12, 133 Liverpool Street, Sydney NSW 2000 • T: (02) 9287 1514 • E: office@ccsp.catholic.edu.au • W: www.ccsp.catholic.edu.au

. . . .